SUPPORT POLICY FOR CdC MEMBERS WHO ARE PART OF TEAMS PARTICIPATING IN PROVINCIAL,
NATIONAL, AND INTERNATIONAL TOURNAMENTS

This policy is intended to determine the level of financial support granted to teams representing Curling

des Collines (CdC) in provincial, national, and international tournaments. Only members of regular CdC

leagues will be eligible.

Guidelines that will govern these requests for support are as follows:

For provincial tournaments, CdC will play a supportive role by enabling fundraising activities in
the Center.
CdC is willing to provide direct financial support for teams participating in national and
international tournaments. The support is as follows:

o National Tournaments: $200 per player with a maximum of $500 per team

o International Tournaments: $300 per player with a maximum of $1,000 per team.
In return and in appreciation for this support, CdC is expecting that, during the tournament
games in which they play, the supported members wear a badge with CdC colours on a piece of
their clothing.
CdC is willing to facilitate related fundraisers or fundraising activities for the benefit of applicant
teams.
Upon request, CdC will allow the use of its premises (bar and/or ice) free of charge for the
fundraiser to be held, as it was the case for charities submitting such a request in the past.
CdC is willing to participate in the advertisement of such activities through emails to its
members, and to promote them on its website and other social networks.

We invite all interested teams to submit their request for support to the BOD for approval. The request

must also include: the team’s action plan, financial plan, desired objective, and schedule to be followed.

Upon receipt of this information, and following an analysis, the BOD, or the designated authority for this

project, will determine what CdC can offer the applicant team while respecting the aforementioned

guidelines and its own constraints in terms of availability.



